Commander, U.S. Pacific Fleet

Attn: Code N465, Fleet Environmental Readiness
250 Makalapa Drive

Pearl Harbor, Hawaii 96860-3131

Dear Sir or Madam:

Enclosed is Letter of Authorization (LOA) issued to the Commander, U.S. Pacific
Fleet, under the authority of Section 101(a)(5)(A) of the Marine Mammal Protection Act
(16 U.S.C. 1361 et seq.) and the regulations governing the take of marine mammals
incidental to the Navy’s training activities in the Gulf of Alaska Temporary Maritime
Activities Area (50 C.F.R. Part 218, Subpart P). This authorization is effective for five
years and covers the taking of marine mammals incidental to the Navy’s training
activities, as identified in the final rule, provided the mitigation, monitoring, and
reporting requirements are undertaken as required by the regulations and the LOA.

If you ave any questions concerning the LOA or its requirements, please contact

Jolie Harrison or Stephanie Egger, Office of Protected Resources, National Marine
Fisheries Service at 301-427-8401.

Cinnaralxr

bonna d>. wicuuy
Director, Office of Protected Resources
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